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No One Left Behind 
Tackling Youth Unemployment 

Strategic Partner Conference - 27
th

 April 2018 

 

Now, in our final year, we are focusing on planning for a future in which no young people in our sub-region 

are left behind, no-one is written off because of the barriers they face or their response to those barriers. 

 

We work alongside young people who face the biggest challenges and the longest journeys to support 

them to reach the same heights as those who start nearer to the workplace. Over the past four years we 

have engaged and supported over 1,500 young people to overcome significant barriers, gain confidence, 

develop new skills, access volunteering, work placements, secure and sustain employment. 

 

At the No One Left Behind conference we shared some of our successes and principle findings from our 

Social Return on Investment evaluations to date. We hopefully demonstrated not only the economic 

impact but more importantly the human impact these interventions can and do have. 

 

The Black Country Talent Match model works, it is a model that allows young people to contribute, rather 

than be a cost to the public purse. Even more importantly, it supports more young people to realise their 

full potential. 

Talent Match is about bringing out the best in young people ï we havenôt met one young person who does 

not want to live a fulfilling and useful life ï we all need to work to ensure that the conditions and 

opportunities are there for everyone so that No One is Left Behind. 

  

Link to event photo gallery 

  

4 YEARS ON 

SAVE THE DATE for this yearôs celebration event: Wednesday 10 October 2018, Molineux Stadium, 

Wolverhampton 

https://www.highfieldsphotography.com/Clients/Talent-Match-April-2018


  

 

 

 

 

  

Central Update - Will 
Participation has been amazing at Central Hub, with many activities happening such as; 
 
User Groups - everyone who takes part gets a voice for what happens and is listened to by the 

Seniors. An example of this is Football, which has been taken up by quite a few mentees and 
getting on average of 8 people per week. 



 

 
Telford Wrekin - Feedback from young people arose that they wanted to get out of the hub and go 

for a walk, so the hub arranged a day out at Telford Wrekin. Everyone who went put their all into it, 
supported each other and made sure no one was left behind. 
  
Art Club - There are a few artists in the making trying out different styles and bringing out their 

creative side. Along with that they have designed a suggestion box so young people can give 
suggestions. 
  
On a final note, Gazebo is calling out for mentees on Talent Match who are talented singers, 

rappers and musicians to be part of an event called Steel Stock. 
 
I have recently become the Satellite Club Coordinator as an addition to my current role. I am 

overseeing 5 different sporting activities throughout the Black Country. The aim of this is to 
encourage people to do 60 minutes of sport a week. The current clubs are: Low Intensity Fitness, 

Football, Mixed Dance and Boccia.  
 
Sandwell Update - Rob 
Sandwell hub is currently running a fun, productive timetable for young people to take part in 

activities and training. The staff are working hard to ensure that activities are being delivered to suit 
their new structure. The new timetable focuses on employability and upskilling the young people. 
 
The new travel to work programme is a success and young people are feeling more confident than 

ever to use all public transport. The Barnardoôs employability is hitting a high number of young 
people and has a great turn out each week and everybody participates equally. 

 

 

Walsall Update - Tim 
Walsall hub has reshaped its men and women groups, by including sports activities in both of them. 

This lets mentees have the chance to do what they want in the 6 weeks duration given to them. 
 
Other examples of hub activities and participation at the moment- 
 
Creative club is on and still well attended. 
The hub has embarked on a garden project which is going well.  
Job club happens every Thursday morning til lunchtime. 
 
Wolverhampton Update - Jamie 
At the Wolverhampton hub, there have been a few changes for the better. Wolves are looking more 
at helping people into employment by using a lot of different workshops such as Job Search, 

helping mentees overcome barriers and getting into their desired careers. 
 

Hub activities such as Boyz in the hub and womenôs group are quite popular with about 5-10 
males and 4-8 Females attending. 

Mentees are talking with me to see if they could get a bit more out of these activities, such as 
getting people in to do talks or doing productive activities towards employment. 

 

 

 

Leeds Trip - £90m Dormant Accounts 



  

 

Myself and the other Youth Leaders, along with our Commissioning and Monitoring Worker, Claire, went to 

Leeds on the 2
nd

 May 2018. What an early start that was! 

This was not for a casual day out, but for a conference around the dormant accounts money that The Big 

Lottery Fund is managing. 

 

We were asked to brainstorm a programme similar to Talent Match that the money could be used for. In a 

diplomatic way we emphasised ñno work programmes!ò.  The day was about young people, so we carried 

the views, opinions and personal experiences of that cohort with us. - Rob 

 

Find out more about the dormant account money and future programme developments HERE. 

 

 

Youth Employment UK developments 

  

https://www.biglotteryfund.org.uk/about-big/dormant-account-statement-of-intent


 

Now, I know us Youth Leaders have mentioned Youth Employment UK (YEUK) in previous newsletters. 

We are now finalising the finishing touches and will of rolled the scheme out on the 17th May 2018 at the 

Sandwell Hub. 

 

What does this mean for young adults? 

The young adults who take part and complete the workshops are trained as 'Young Professionals' and will 

be given a certificate for the completion of the programme. - Rob  
 
Here is some background information about YEUK - 
Youth Employment UK was set up to reduce youth unemployment and support every young person to 

progress. 
 
Young people need a voice in the decisions being made which impact them, while developing their 

personal and work skills. Organisations, employers and policy makers all agree ï the future of young 

people is our shared future. 
 
Key objectives- 
To give young people a voice and empower them to be more prepared for the world of work. 
To help organisations be better equipped to support young people and adopt Youth Friendly Principles. 
To ensure that government policy is geared towards the real needs of young people. 
 
You can find out more about YEUK and how young adults and businesses can get involved by visiting 

their website. 

 

 

Wolverhampton Boyz in the Hub 

  

Boyz in the Hub is a safe space, where the young men of Wolverhampton Hub can come together to 

socialise, debate, learn and break down barriers. It is a combination of workshops, activities and personal 

development.  
 
Through the inspiration of the Mentees involved a 'Better Man' initiative was realised. This led to the official 

Better Man event, which celebrated, brought together and encouraged men to share what it means to be a 

https://www.youthemployment.org.uk/


 

'Man' in our current social, economic and culturally diverse times. This raised riveting debate, inspiring 

stories and the opportunity to speak from the heart on subjects that men generally do not confront in 

society. 
 
Boyz in the Hub also tackles the harder to talk about personal issues. Recently we ran a workshop on 

personal hygiene. During the session we had quizzes, frank discussions and self-appraisal, where we 

could bring the standard of personal hygiene to a high one. We discussed its benefits, its potential for 

enhanced employability and its value for an individualôs self-worth. This certainly impacted on the 

Mentee's, many of them learning essential hygiene tips which have improved their self-care considerably. 
 
Above all, Boyz in the Hub, is a place where everyone is equal, accepted and inspired to become more 

than they are. Through the work of the dedicated staff, Boyz in the Hub and the Better Man initiative is 

working towards helping these mentees become gentleman who have the life skills to succeed in whatever 

they pursue. 

 

 

Dudley Hub Update 

 

Life is busy as usual at the hub. We have a number of ongoing activities which are proving popular ï 

flower arranging,  badminton and football which have really taken off.  Movie/games night is as popular as 

ever and we have recently launched our new Literature Club led by Mentee Ross, who meet in the library 

on Thursdays. 

  

We have introduced monthly welcome meetings aimed at those who are new to the hub, so they can find 

out more about the offers that open to them through Talent Match, the College and partner agencies, and 

of course meet existing Mentees who are ready to welcome them. Each attendee receives a little goody 

bag which is bit of a work in progress but one thing we have included is a simple óhow to guideô to the 

Preferred Supplier Network. Alison from core is joining us at our next meeting to speak about her role. 

  

We have a number of Mentees who are applying for College courses in September and others who 

continue to be committed to their voluntary work ï Nathan, Demi, and Adam to name a few. Our big shout 

this month goes to Mani who has begun an Apprenticeship at Russells Hall Hospital ï well done Mani! The 

other big shout goes to our very own apprentice Andy who is doing a fantastic job at the hub ï what did we 

do before him? 

 

  



 

Hear from 4 of our Job Coaches 
 
Dudley Update - Nathan 

Here at Dudley we would like to say thank you and well done to everyone who is interacting in the 

hub. The rise of social media has also been fantastic and this has been a great way to 
communicate with each other when the hub isnôt open. 

 
I would like to personally say a massive well done to Courtney, Mani and Nathawut on their recent 

employment. 
Courtney has continuously been applying for jobs constantly and has been practicing her interview 

skills which have now paid off due to her gaining employment at KFC. 
Mani after completing his work experience with the NHS has now gained a fantastic twelve month 

apprenticeship. 
Nathawut who has been attending interview workshops, meeting employers and engaging with the 

hub has now gained a fantastic role in a bar. 
 

Keep up the good work guys and we will have plenty of more positive outcomes. 
  
Walsall Update - Diana 

 Enam had been committed to attending appointments with both myself and his mentor 

Darren. During his appointments we sent several applications for various jobs. At times Enam felt 
demotivated as he felt he wasnôt getting anywhere. Myself and Darren continued to encourage 

Enam and praise him for the progress he made and reminding him that every little step he took was 
a step in the right direction.  

 
We took him to a jobs fair in February which he was reluctant to attend at first but when he got there 

we took him to meet several employers. After a few meetings he was confidently making enquiries 
to the employers by himself. Darren and I praised him for his efforts and felt he ought to be proud of 

himself, as we both were.  
  

In April Enam had been invited for an interview with the Project Director at Midland Metro 
Alliancefor a Technical Administrator position. I was given feedback that Enam had arrived early 

and looked very smart.  After over a week of waiting in anticipation Enam was told he had got the 
job! Well done Enam, we wish you all the best in your new, exciting career! 

 
Feedback from Enam sent to Diana - "I would like to thank you for taking me to the job fair today, 

you really have motivated and supported me throughout the whole day. I have attended several 
other job fair but todayôs one in particular has been one beneficial towards me as the employers 

and companies there were very understanding and supportive. I hope to have an positive outcome 
from the employers or companies, also I would like to thank Darren for supporting me to achieve my 

goals." 

 

Central Hub Update - Maria 
Young adults have participated in a range of training programmes and placements recently. A 

number of people have attended job interviews and achieved employment in health and social care, 
hospitality, warehousing and retail sectors. 
 
We have a small team of budding entrepreneurs who have been focused on developing their skills 

and have recently participated in The Princeôs Trust óEnterpriseô programme. They undertook a 
three-day training course and are now busy producing their business plan ahead of a Dragonôs Den 

style assessment.  
Several participants have now completed Level 2 in Food Hygiene which is a great asset to their 

CVs and a valuable life skill.  
 
We are really proud of everyone who was involved in the powerful and thought provoking Gazebo 

performance at the óNo One Left Behindô Conference. Brilliant work! 
 
Sandwell Update - Ewen 

http://metroalliance.co.uk/
http://metroalliance.co.uk/


 

On several occasions it had been noted that a number of the mentees struggled with using public 
transport. 
Most of the young people were afraid of looking for work (or even considering) anything outside of 
the Sandwell area. This really limited their opportunity of finding a job. 
 
From this observation, I decided to hold a weekly travel club. The aim was for those who attended 

to learn how to travel confidently around the West Midlands (then who knows, possibly the world). 
Fast forward 8 weeks and there are now mentees who on week one were uncertain about travelling 

to the local supermarket, who have now traveled independently to Walsall, Wolverhampton, Dudley, 
Birmingham and Worcester. This had greatly improved their confidence and optimism around 

finding employment! Amazing work Sandwell! 

 

 

 

Business Engagement Update 

 

Itôs all go go go with business engagement! 

A lot of new contacts have been made as a result of attending Networking events, jobs fairs and our No 

One Left Behind conference. These contacts have offered new employment opportunities for the young 

people on programme, especially within the care industry. 

A focus has also been put on employers willing to help and support those with offending backgrounds in 

readiness for future plans. Links have been made with an employment agency specialising in working with 

ex-offenders. 
 
Also, Miss Macaroon hosted their own taster session and this was attended by a Talent Match mentee. 

 

We are also continuing to use the closed Facebook groups to advertise opportunities. This is working 

really well and is an effective way of communicating with young people and gaining sign ups. 

 

 

Interview Skills Workshop 



  

 

A mock interview session took place at the Wolverhampton hub delivered by the Wolverhampton job 

coach Marie and the Walsall job coach, Diana. 

The session was attended by fourteen young people and was well received, receiving all positive 

feedback. 

 

Within a week of this session one attendee from the Dudley hub secured employment after being 

previously unsuccessful. 

 

A fantastic outcome! 

 

 

Preferred Supplier Network  

To date we have close to 70 Providers who have completed the PSN application process and have 

support offers featured on our website. With other providers at various stages. 

 

There are 279 supports offers uploaded on our PSN web page ranging from confidence building, right the 

way through to specialist training. Popular training and support at the moment is Animal Care, Security, 

Catering, Customer Service, Retail and Anger Management. 

 

Employability support has been amended due to replication of what our job coaches offer and they 

now consist of appropriate services for mentees who are not yet receiving this support or require specialist 

support due to additional needs or disabilities. 

Following on from this, Advance UK, has offered 2 free workshops as an introduction to their new offers. 

One session will be mock interviews with the chance to meet Disability friendly employers and the other 

will be a sector specific workshop, also for mentees with additional needs. 

 

Offender related support has increased and we now have a handful of specialist providers. Ranging from 

specialist mentoring, support to transition to 'normal' life, how to prepare for the inside, reflection on past 

behaviour and self-employment support for those with criminal records. 

 

http://psn.bctalentmatch.com/
http://www.advanceuk.org/


 

There are some unique training opportunities also coming through, such as a body piercing qualification 

and Reiki training for any mentees interested in niche career paths. 

 

Based on mentor enquiries or from meeting mentees, the PSN would benefit from training in areas such 

as IT, manual labour but also specialist personal hygiene support for moderate to severe cases. 

 

Finally, rather than one large PSN event, there will now be small hub events. Each hub is set to host 

providers who represent two sectors. These events are open to all mentees and will be a 2 hour drop in 

sessions. Two dates are set for later this year at the Dudley and Wolverhampton Hubs. 
  
If you offer any support or training that our mentees would benefit from, please let us know.  

Check out our Tender Opportunities page to find out more or email us - psn@bctalentmatch.com 

 

 

Talent Match Away Day 

  

Check out our team shields from the Talent Match Away Day. Each one showcases a 

pledge for 2018, along with an animal(s) representative of that team. 

https://www.bctalentmatch.com/tender-opportunities/
https://www.bctalentmatch.com/tender-opportunities/


  



  



  



  



  


